
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
DATE:  September 8, 2016  
 
TO:  Planning and Zoning Commission 
 
FROM: Michael Mann – Director of Public Works 
 
RE:  Westward Environmental – Proposed Development Plat – Septic System 
 
It is our understanding that Westward Environmental desires to continue development of its 
property located at the intersection of SH-1376 and US-87 utilizing on-site sewage disposal 
facilities (septic system) in lieu of discharging to the public sewer system.   
 
The Public Works Department has no objection to the granting of this request assuming that 
all applicable State or Local regulatory requirements are met. 
 
If there are any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to contact us. 
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